
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Kelsey Walter' <KWalter@nasuad.org>

Date: 12/5/2013 5:07:29 PM
Subject: RE: Statewide Contracts for Title III-B Supportive Services

SC does not.

From: Kelsey Walter [mailto:KWalter@nasuad.org]
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 4:47 PM
To: Kelsey Walter
Cc: Martha Roherty
Subject: Statewide Contracts for Title III-B Supportive Services

***All Members Blind CC'd***

Dear Members:

One of your colleagues would like to know if your state has statewide contracts for any Older Americans Act Title III-B 
Supportive Services. If so, please provide me with a few details about the services/contract and the contact 
information for someone our member could reach out to at the state level.

Thank you,

Kelsey Walter
Director of National Core Indicators-Aging and Disabilities
National Association of States United for Aging and Disabilities 
1201 15th Street, NW 
Suite 350
Washington, DC 20005
P: 202.898.2581
F: 202.898.2583
kwalter@nasuad.org
www.nasuad.org

mailto:Kester,%20Tony
mailto:KWalter@nasuad.org
mailto:KWalter@nasuad.org
mailto:kwalter@nasuad.org
http://www.nasuad.org/

